
 
 

29th January 2024 
 
Grandparents’ Assembly 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We will be hosting our annual ‘Grandparents’ Assembly’ on Thursday 1st February @1.15pm in the 
Immaculate Conception Church, Tullysaran. 
 
We have scheduled our ‘Grandparents’ Assembly’ for February 1st, St. Brigid’s day, which is a special day in 
our Irish calendar. This year marks the 1500 anniversary of St. Brigid.  
 
Grandparents, parents, and family members are invited to attend our ‘Grandparents’ Assembly’ on Thursday 
which will be led by our Primary 7 children and will involve all R/P1-P7 classes. The Assembly will commence 
@1.15pm in the Church and will last for 40/45 minutes. All adults in attendance are invited to visit the school 
afterwards for some refreshments. All pupils may remain in school until 3pm on Thursday and afterschool 
clubs will run as normal. 
 
We hope grandparents or a representative from each family will be able to attend our special assembly. 
Pupils may also bring a photograph of grandparents who cannot be there into school. Photographs will be 
displayed on the altar to highlight that all grandparents are being celebrated at our assembly. 
 
 
Please contact our school if you have any further queries. 
 
 
Many Thanks, 

Tomás Mc Kee  

Mr Tomás Mc Kee 
Principal 
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